JEWELLERY AND EARRING POLICY

St. John’s Sunshine Pre School believes in being inclusive of all children and that their
personal safety is paramount. We therefore recommend that children refrain from
wearing any jewellery whilst attending the Pre School.

We fully understand that some religions require children to wear certain types of
jewellery and we are happy for your child to wear these religious articles but we do ask
that you make us aware of these.

If parents want their child to wear earrings into Pre School we ask that the child only
wears studs under no circumstance will your child be allowed to wear hooped or dangly
earrings whilst at Pre School.

Any parent or guardian who wishes their child to wear Jewellery to Pre School for any
reason will be expected to sign the attached form prior to leaving the child at the setting.

being the parent or legal guardian of ...,

hereby accept full responsibility of any injury caused to said child because of
consequence of wearing of earrings or jewellery.

| have had it brought to my attention the dangers of my child wearing earrings or
jewellery whilst at the Pre School and realise that even under the most careful
supervision, there is a risk of injury to my child for example through an earring being
caught and resulting in the tearing of the earlobe.



